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Friday 16th February 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 6 Maths Breakfast Club

To further support the year 6 pupils in preparation for their transition to high school, we will continue to run our maths breakfast club sessions. On Monday and Wednesday from 8:15 am. Children should come into school via their usual classroom door. Toast and juice will be available for the children. These sessions will continue during the lead up to the Standard Assessment Tests (SATs), which will take place in May. 
Each session will focus on a particular aspect of the maths curriculum as outlined on the slip below. We would encourage all children to attend the sessions as this will provide a good opportunity for them to practise skills, particularly in those areas which they may feel less confident in.
Please note, the sessions in the final week (w.b. 6th May) will be a Wednesday and Friday due to the Bank Holiday. 
Please complete the form below by clicking on the link and completing the form.
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=mXKZmxTBF0a5JqJbkYWZPiIJqwUq-4pLuTEvMSo-7spUMDdUTFRBWU9INTlXSU0zQVhKWjZJWVpHTy4u 
Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Harding and Miss Challinor
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